
 

Friends of Highwood Easter trail 

 

Friends of Highwood will be running the Easter trail this year on Thursday 7th April after school. 

Tickets cost £2.00 each and the children will receive a chocolate treat at the end.  
The event will take place on the KS2 playground and will involve the children going around and 

finding the hidden signs that have a letter attached to them. The letters will spell out a word 

related to Easter. Once they have found the letters and spell out the word they will return to us 

for their chocolate treat. Activity sheets and pencils will be provided. 

Parent/guardians need to attend with their child/children. 

Tickets will be on sale from Monday 21st March 8am until Friday 1st April 10pm. We cannot 

accept any orders after this deadline.  

This event will be weather permitting. Due to the guidelines currently set for school we won’t 

be able to hold the event inside if the weather changes. In these circumstances we would have 

to cancel but still give out the chocolate treat to the children on Friday 8th. 

If you would like your child to participate, please book your ticket via our website  

www.pta-events.co.uk/foh  

We look forward to seeing you 

 

Friends of Highwood 

 

http://www.pta-events.co.uk/foh

